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(Translation>

Ministry of Foreign Affairs French RepublicDirector, Legal Affairs Paris, July 10, 1990

Mr. Ambassador:

I have the honour ta refer ta your letter of July 5, 1990, the
text af which follows:

"(See Canadian !bte of July 5, 1990)'

1 have the honour to iors you that these provisions meetwith the approval, of the Government of the French Republic.Consequently, your letter oi July 5, 1990, and this replyCanstitute an agreement between aur two governiments aiuending theAgreement oi Narch 30, 1989. This agreemient shall taice effect onithe date af this letter.

Accept, Mr. Ambassador, the assurances of my highest
COnsideration.

f sgdJ
Jean-Pierre Puissochet

M4r- Claude T. Charland
Alabassador cf Canada ta
the French Republic
35 avenue Montaigne
75008 Paris


